
PUBLIC NOTICE - STATE OF CALIFORNIA  
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY SERVICES AND DEVELOPMENT  

LOW INCOME HOME ENERGY ASSISTANCE PROGRAM 
2022 WEATHERIZATION WAIVER REQUEST  

The State of California Department of Community Services and Development (CSD) 
posts this public notice to receive written comments on the DRAFT request for a 
Weatherization Waiver for the U.S. Department of Health and Human Services Low
Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP). A copy of this notice and the 
LIHEAP Weatherization Waiver request is available by accessing CSD’s website at 
http://www.csd.ca.gov (under “Public Notices”). 

Persons are requested to provide written comments to the Department of Community 
Services and Development, 2389 Gateway Oaks Drive #100, Sacramento, CA 95833, 
Attention: Debra Brown, Program Manager, Energy and Environmental Services 
Division or via email to energy.helpdesk@csd.ca.gov. Written comments will be 
accepted until 5:00 p.m., March 28, 2022.  
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